

Reported Incident at Pearl Valley

Dear Residents

A reported incident occurred at a Pearl Valley residence, and the homeowner notified security on Saturday, September 30th, at 13:20. The report and subsequent investigation have fortunately confirmed that there were no signs of forced entry, damage, or injury to the homeowner. The matter has been reported to SAPS (South African Police Service), and the security team has been assisting SAPS in an ongoing and active investigation into the incident.

So far, the team has examined approximately eighty (80) hours of high-definition footage from our integrated security camera system for any information that may aid the investigation. At this stage, there is no further information that can be shared with residents regarding the active investigation, but we will keep everyone up to date with any progress from either SAPS or our security team. We look forward to a swift and decisive conclusion to the process.

Kind regards, PVHOA

Pearl Valley Golf & Country Estate, R301, Wemmershoek Road, Paarl, Cape Town, South Africa 7646, South Africa, 0218678000

Unsubscribe Manage preferences